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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Tony <excaliburmail@centurylink.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2020 3:16 PM

To: tony@excaliburmineral.com

Subject: New Excalibur Mineral List #22003

Attachments: 22003.pdf

We hope all of you are safe and in good health during this difficult time. Our mineral shop has been closed since mid-
March, and we are just beginning to contemplate reopening with restricted entry in compliance with our new Virginia law 
that requires facemasks and other protections. In the meantime, however, staffing restrictions in the warehouse have 
slowed our operations considerably, and our most recent mineral list, over a month overdue, has finally been prepared in 
the attached PDF. A book list will follow in about 10 days. 
 
There are many great rarities listed in the catalog, a good number of one-of-a-kind pieces, reference specimens and even 
some philatelic ephemera. As usual, all items are first-come, first served, FOB our warehouse. We will begin to process 
orders on Saturday, June 6, shipping shortly thereafter. 
 
Stay safe! 
 
Tony Nikischer 
Excalibur Mineral Corp. 
1885 Seminole Trail – Ste 2020 
Charlottesville, VA 22901-1160 
 
Tel: 434-964-0875 
 
 


